Student of the Month-February
Congratulations to the following students
and parents for earning this honor!
3rd grade:Noah Thorton & Greta Hill
/‘ 4th grade: Jackie Lambert & Quinten

- Allen
5th grade: Aubree Higgins & Lukas
Debrock
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Monday, March 11th at 7:00pm

in the Symons Library

Afterschool Movie Event
March 14th 4:00-6:00
Must be Registered to Attend!
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Internet Safety is Important
How can we keep our students safe? We need to be informed and
alert. Please view the following link

Momo Challenge Information

Birthday Treats
Reminder: [i g’ Like us on
Please remember Facebook
no treats are Symons Elementary
allowed to be Symons PTO
brought into
school for birthday
celebrations.

A few reminders:

e Parent pick-up area: For the safety of
ALL please stay in the drop-off line.
Only allow your child to exit the car in
the designated area where adults are
located.

Parents please cross the parking lot
through the crosswalk.

School starts at 9:00.

Students can be dropped off at 8:50.
Staff is available for supervision starting
at that time.

School ends at 3:45. If you are not here
to pick up your child by 4:00, they will be
in the office. Please be on time.



https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-for-parents/

